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Olmstead Commission to meet Nov. 9 in Bismarck 
 
BISMARCK, N.D. – The North Dakota Olmstead Commission, which supports 
community living options for individuals with disabilities, will meet on Thursday, Nov. 9, 
from 9 a.m. to noon, in the Pioneer Room in the Judicial Wing of the Capitol, 600 E. 
Boulevard Ave., in Bismarck. The public is welcome to attend. 
 
Members will discuss recommendations for the commission structure and will have an 
opportunity to provide updates. Time has also been reserved at the end of the agenda 
for public comment.  
 
The agenda and meeting details are available online at 
www.nd.gov/dhs/info/publicnotice/index.html.  
 
The public should enter the Capitol through the south (tunnel) entrance.  
 
The department complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. 
Individuals with disabilities who need accommodations can contact Julie Huwe in the 
Behavioral Health Division at 701-328-8920 or jhuwe@nd.gov, or through Relay ND 
TTY at 800-366-6888. 
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